Circular No.: 18-0324
Date:
    20 February 2018
To:
     ALL UNIT OWNERS/RESIDENTS

Subject: 

 INCIDENT ON THE DETACHED ALUMINIUM FRAME CAPPING
Dear Unit Owners/Residents,
 

We wish to inform you of an incident that transpired last Saturday, 17 February 2018, around 3pm, where the aluminium frame capping screw of one of the 5th floor balconies was detached due to the strong winds. The aluminium frame fell at the ramp along Greenbelt Drive corner Arnaiz Ave. Fortunately, no one was hurt from the incident and there were no other damages reported from the buildings nearby. 
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As an immediate safety and security measure, the following actions were taken:
1.  Unstable alumininum frame capping was tied and applied with sealant. 
2.  Bureau Veritas, in support of TRAG Engineering Team, immediately conducted an ocular inspection of all aluminum frames capping across three towers. Checking and inspection is still on-going.
 We, however, would like to seek your support and cooperation to kindly take the time to check on your balcony’s railing and aluminum frame capping for any noticeable defects, and report this immediately to the Administration, Engineering or the Concierge for proper action.

